
P. O. BOX OI3100, MIAMI,FLORIDA 3310I

FLORIDA POWER L LIGHT COMPANY

January 31, 1975
L;75-67

Mz. Donald F. Knuth, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Knuth:

Re: St. Lucie Unit No. 1 — Docket No. 50-335
LPSI Pum Casin Leak Durin Construction

On November 1, 1974, Florida Power & Light Company forwarded an interim
report in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55 (e), concerning a leak which was
discovered in the casing of a low pressure safety injection pump on
September 16, 1974. We advised you at that time that a final report
would be submitted in approximately 90 days. We have just received
this report from the vendor and are in the process of evaluating it
and coordinating its review by the A-E. We expect to submit the final
report to you by February 21, 1975.

Yours very truly,

Robezt E. Uhrig
"Vice President

REU:LLL:nch

cc: Mr. Norman C. Moseley
Mr. Jack R. Newman
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